
My name is Sherry Lindley and I come before you in opposition of Senate Bill 554.  It is not the license to carry gun owners you 
have to worry about.  It is the unlicensed gun owners.  A licensed to carry gun owner could protect you in case of an emergency and 
you do not want to tie their hands.  Licensed to carry gun owners are your best friends.  It is the criminal element and they are not 
licensed to carry.  Think about that.  If you want to protect people, make background checks better by improving the database.  If 
you make all institutions and buildings gun free, you are opening the door for criminal activity.

Thank you!
Sherry Lindley
Concerned Citizen


